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Sir Stephen House – Deputy Commissioner 

  

Supported by:   

Diana Luchford – Chief Executive Officer, MOPAC 

 

 

 

 

1. Covid-19 Update 

The Deputy Mayor was updated on the MPS’s enforcement of the Coronavirus 

Regulations and the impact the pandemic was having on the MPS’s workforce. 

 

2. End of Lockdown Planning 

The Deputy Commissioner outlined the MPS’s planning for when the lockdown 

restrictions begin to be lifted.  

 

3. Mayor’s Action Plan 

An update was provided on the MPS’s review of the use of handcuffing and on the 

extent the different recruitments routes were having in attracting diverse candidates.  

 

4. Operational Update 

 The Deputy Commissioner provided an update on operational matters.  
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